the RUOM foundation

Winter Fayre Friday, 6 December 2024 4 - 8pm

11 November 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,

You are warmly invited to our annual Green Room Foundation’s Winter Fayre, happening from
4-8pm on Friday, 6 December at The Swan in Clewer, Windsor. Staff and students have put in
an incredible amount of time and effort to make sure this year’s fayre is bigger and better than
ever before, and we are proud to share their achievements with you.

Admission to the fayre is free, but bring along your card to purchase tokens for food and activities,
including a visit to Santa’s grotto, the kids craft zone, trying your luck with the raffle and much
more.

This is a foundation-wide event where all three schools come together to bring this evening to life.
The fayre is hosted by GRC, who will be providing their famous yorkshire pudding wraps. GRW will
be providing some festive games for young and old while GRK will be bringing their handmade
Christmas trinkets to be sold at the fayre.

Select students from all three of The Green Room Schools have also worked together to put on a
performance, as part of the Windsor & Eton Living Advent, which will take place from 6:15-6:30pm.

Transport and attendance

Student attendance is not compulsory. However, if your young person would like to attend, they
must be accompanied by parents or guardians as all Green Room Staff will be engaged on the
night.

If your young person is participating in the event - either in the advent performance or if they are
manning a stall - please confirm if you are able to pick them up at 8pm by emailing
office@thegreenroomschool.com

Thank you very much and we look forward to sharing this night of merriment with you!

Lexie Sparks
Director of Operations
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